

**Subject: Message #100: Fine Arts Specialist Transition** 

**Date: January 20, 2021** 

To: adecurriculum@lists.state.ar.us

From: Arkansas Department of Education Division of Elementary and

**Secondary Education Curriculum Support Unit** 

Dear Arkansas Curriculum Directors,

The Arkansas Division of Elementary and Secondary Education (DESE) is in the process of a specialist transition for the Fine Arts. DESE will continue to support the Fine Arts in schools through professional development opportunities and guidance as needed. Fine Arts-related inquiries should be directed to Rachel Horn, Director of Curriculum and Assessment, at 501-682-4559 or rachel.horn@arkansas.gov. Thank you!

Please share this information with others that might be interested. Thank you for serving the students of Arkansas.

To be added to the DESE Curriculum Leader ListServ please send your name, e-mail address, and district name to ADE.Candl@arkansas.gov.

Arkansas Department of Education Division of Elementary and Secondary Education Learning Services Division Curriculum Support Unit (501) 682-7442



